COVID-19 UPDATE 4/28/2020

Effective Friday May 1, 2020 Cresson City Hall will be reopening to customers.  We are asking that customers continue to practice social distancing (6 feet apart) and stay behind the desk set up in the lobby area.  Please call us at 817-396-4729 if you have any questions.
Thank you.


